
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home, we appreciate your generosity!   
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Hello Residents, Families & 

Friends! 

March was another fun filled month for our 

residents. We had many events with family & 

friends, celebrating both St. Patrick’s Day & 

Easter in the same month.  

We started the month with some crafting with 

Marie & Janine. They crafted up a pot of gold 

at the end of a rainbow, they hung them 

around the desk for everyone to enjoy. Thank 

you, ladies.  

Fred’s Autobody of Leader, John & Charlene 

Cocks, sponsored our lunch this month. We all 

really enjoyed our pizza from the 21-44 store, 

Hawaiian seems to be the most popular 

choice.  

We had an awesome St. Patty’s Pub party on 

Friday, March 15th. Many family & friends 

joined us for drinks, appetizers & nearly 2 

hours of music. Huge thanks to Bryan Swan & 

his band for the great entertainment, as 

always. Thanks to all those who served drinks 

& helped clean up!  

We enjoyed an afternoon sing a long with 

Carol playing the piano for us. Music is always 

good for the residents’ souls. We appreciate all 

those who share their musical talents with us.  

We finished off with a busy week, Amy & the 

playschool kids came to decorate eggs with 

us, it was so much fun. Then we hosted an 

Easter/Spring BINGO. Thank you to all those 

who donated prizes & joined us to play. 

We hope everyone had a very Happy Easter & 

enjoyed some good food with family & friends! 

Pictured are two of our favorite funny bunnies! 

Keep following us on Facebook to see 

what is happening at EOL!!! If you 

have any fun, new ideas please feel 

free to share with us!!!       

 

APRIL COMING EVENTS FOR OUR 
RESIDENTS: 

Thursday, April 11th-Subway Lunch sponsored 
by Theaker Enterprises 

Friday, April 19th 2:00-Spring Fling Happy Hour 
& Entertainment 

Monday, April 29th-April Birthday Party of the 
Month, hosted by United Church Women 
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